Hanover Cultural Council
FY2017 Grant Cycle Voting Meeting
November 1, 2016

Hanover High School
7:00 - 9:00pm

Agenda:

7:00pm Call to Order

The Hanover Cultural Council will meet to discuss new business and
specific priorities of our group. We will review the guidelines set out by
the Mass Cultural Council and will vote on the grant applications
submitted by the due date of October 17, 2016.

The Council will welcome two new members: Derek Schipper and
Patricia Laidler at this meeting.

7:15pm
The group will consider grant applications and voting will take place at
this time.

8:30pm

Other business includes discussing the Four Corners Holiday Stroll we
will be sponsoring on the weekend of December 2-4. Katie Duff will
share details of the participating businesses, organizations involved and
the schedule of events for the weekend so far.

The Council will also consider the possibility of establishing a
scholarship program in the coming year to assist a Hanover
student/adult learner who is interested in pursuing arts or science
educational enrichment.

9:00pm
Meeting Adjourned



